
Tuesday, June 12, 2018 
 
 

 If you haven’t checked out your TWO summer reading assignments, be sure to stop by the 
library this week!  For your second book, we still have openings in some of our Teachers’ Choice 
book clubs!  Sign up today! 

 The last GSA of the year is today.  That’s right! Come to Mr. Stairs room after school and help us 
come up with ideas for next year. 

 Hey Seniors!  Don’t forget to get your ticket to the Grad Night Party. The Grad party is an 
overnight event after the graduation ceremony to celebrate with your friends.  There will be 
activities at several locations, prizes, snacks and transportation.  Space is limited so please get 
your ticket soon.  There are still a few scholarships available.  Registration Flyers are in the 
office. 

 Senior lunch is now FREE!  If you paid for senior lunch and would like a refund, please see Ms. 
Malo in the Treasurer’s office.   

 If you have old artwork that was in the library, it is now in Mr. Stair’s classroom.  Make sure you 
pick it up before the year is over. 

 Seniors will turn in their laptops tomorrow and 9th-11th graders will turn theirs in Monday June 
18.   

 
 


